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October 19, 2017 6 min. Read the opinions expressed by entrepreneurs of depositors are their own. You read Entrepreneur India, the international media entrepreneur franchise. Check out these two scenarios with a group of entrepreneurs: There is a 100% guarantee to make $1,000 There is a 25% chance of making $1 millionChances are, they will have
their response raring run even before the hypothesis is completed. Yes, you guessed it was the right thing to do. The probability is fast and irreverent it has room for warranty. They tend to the stars without even looking at the moon. This is the most intriguing and fascinating aspect of modern entrepreneurs. They are brave, restless and fiercely independent,
with an unbridled predilection to see things differently than the perennial average person. The thought of predictability invites them to inner anger and the prospect of a stable concert feels like a life sentence. Entrepreneurs would rather fail, pause and start from scratch than come to terms with a fifteen minute pit. And, they do, with perseverance, dedication
and resilience. They master the art of seeing opportunities where others see problems, and consider failures as their badge of honor and experience nothing more than overrated wisdom in hindsight. Ultimately, entrepreneurial thinking remains a mystery, an unsolved mystery that prompts scientists to give one theory after another, only to be met with a big
surprise. It is the thinking that inspires them to define superiority and success in a way that only they can. While no one knows for sure what - if anything - makes an entrepreneur tick, there are several psychological theories that have tried to dig deep. However, a million dollars (yes you're still at it, we remember) question: Do these theories still find relevance
in today's promiscuous entrepreneurial landscape? The truth can be stranger than fiction, not intending to surprise you. Sociological theory Gives a culture drive of entrepreneurship, or vice versa? The link between culture and entrepreneurship may be closer than you might think, according to proponents of sociological theory. Here the role of the
entrepreneur is determined and shaped by public expectations. Some cultures may be more open to new concepts of entrepreneurs than others, based on a set of values, religious beliefs and customs. On the other hand, other societies quickly suppress independent thinkers, forcing them to swim against the current and defend their position. To better
understand sociological theory, consider Chris Carr, a best-selling author and wellness activist. In 2003, Carr was diagnosed with a rare and incurable cancer that affected her liver and lungs. Most people in her place would be crestfallen and gave up hope, simple and square. But not Carr.She realized that she could not be cured of this terrible disease, but
she also knew that her words and actions can inspire others not to lose hope. To support Carr has created Crazy Sexy Books and a series of films that continues to share her message of finding the ultimate health, spiritual wealth and happiness in the world that we live in. Whether it's an American entrepreneur traveling to Japan to break up a product in a
new market, or a teenage entrepreneur turning to a group of veteran tech moguls to promote a new mobile app - entrepreneurs would like to make friends with problems before overcoming them. The theory of human motivation, caused by human motivation, expert David McClelland, in the theory of human motivation emphasizes three main motivators that
make us do what we do: AchievementAffiliationPowerNow, we know that these motivators affect different people in different ways. For example, a dictator motivated by unquestioning power undermines his self to rule with another iron fist. On the other hand, a recent college graduate may be motivated by an impending sense of achievement and a desire to
get an excellent job with better prospects. The theory of human motivation reminds us that entrepreneurs come in all tastes. From logical, critical and objective entrepreneurs such as Bill Gates, who have made belonging synonymous with global connectivity through Windows, to observant sharks such as Mark Cuban, this suggests that anyone can succeed
in any endeavor as long as they are guided by a reliable compass of motivation. Nothing affects our thinking and behavior more deeply than motivation. After all, it is motivation that drives people to scale new heights of success. For others, it also blurs the line between rationality and obscurity. Entrepreneurship Innovation TheoryPronounced as one of the
greatest economists of the 20th century, Joseph Alois Schumpeter breathed life into the concept of innovation and entrepreneurship. According to his theory, innovation can be used in: The launch of a new product or a modernized version of an existing product. Applying new methods of sales or productionIn the end of a new marketAcquisition of new
sources of raw materialsLevition of a new industry structure, such as the destruction of the monopoly, does not need to have the genes of Mark zuckerberg or Elon Musk to give an example of entrepreneurship and innovation. It is a spirit that resides and comes from within, accessible to all and all as long as there is a burning desire to find it. Consider Milton
Hershey, who failed miserably before setting up the world's largest chocolate factory. Or Theodore Geisel, a.s.a. Dr. Seuss, a failed author whose work was cut 27 times before he finally saw the light. Hershey, Geisel and many others reinforce the fact that innovation is not an ultra-luxury commodity that is accessible to a select few. Don't expect
entrepreneurial innovations will slow down any timye soon, either. From the best gadgets like the iPhone to the fun, simple toys Fidget Spinner, is an entrepreneur-driven innovation that is changing the way people interact with the world - a trend that can only get stronger. This is not surprising, because we have seen what happens when you contrast the spirit
of innovation with the rigid establishment of the status quo. Newness eventually triumphs over the same same, all in that spirit of moving change. Obviously, these theories suggest that the spirit of entrepreneurship is something that can be caused in people from all walks of life and at all stages of life. Most people have a hidden entrepreneur in them waiting
to be disclosed. More importantly, almost everyone can soak up the entrepreneur's mindset - even you - no matter you're able to make that $1 million. Copyright ©2020 GetEducated.com; Approved Colleges, LLC All Rights Reserved Recently, I told you about the 10 worst states in America for new businesses - at least according to the U.S. Chamber of
Commerce. Today it's time for the best of the bunch. First, the background. In its Enterprise States report, the House deeply reflects the priorities, policies and programs of 50 states that are vital to job growth and economic prosperity, including entrepreneurship and innovation. While states like Arkansas, Maine and West Virginia didn't fare very well
according to this report, other states have shone in a more positive light. Some of them may surprise you. What brought Sunshine State into the top 10? In the phrase, setting up a business. Florida ranks first overall among states in terms of business fertility, and third in terms of self-employed workers. You may be excused for asking whether this is always a
great statistic, especially since people often start their own business in response to not being able to find work elsewhere. And the state was not a leader for high-tech industries. Instead, the Chamber said, Florida's fastest-growing self-employed profession since 2002 include personal financial advisers (59,000 new jobs), managers (40,000), real estate
managers (39,000), and securities and financial services sellers (38,000). The House is not alone in ranking Georgia quite high in its list of entrepreneurial states. The National Venture Capital Association called Atlanta the No.12 American city for tech startups last year. Georgia's high rank was due to its concentration of high-tech institutions, with a
particularly high concentration of employment in computer-owned facilities and software, according to Chamber.The report also cited efforts by a government program called Entrepreneur-Friendly Communities, trying to teach communities to create an entrepreneurial environment. Go west, young men (and women). Arizona had a solid all-around
performance, according to report, and ranks at least 15th in five of the six enterprise and innovation metrics. The top 5 in terms of business creation, the state has a number of interesting publicly funded projects. These include the annual Arizona Innovation Challenge, which awards $3 million to its winners, the Angel Investment Program offering tax breaks to
investors in Arizona's small businesses, and a fast grant program helping companies with promising technologies. With over 57,000 Microsoft employees alone, it's probably not surprising to learn that the Washington STEM workforce has been a big factor in placing it high on the list. The state is already home to the 3rd largest concentration of STEM workers
and adds STEM workers to the 4th fastest rate in the country, the report said. The Chamber also referred to Impact Washington, a nonprofit that supports manufacturing and also consults with very small businesses as well as government financial support for manufacturers. His fifth-largest STEM job growth pushed Texas to the top of the list, along with
ranked No.2 in the growing number of self-employed workers. Since 2009, Texas has created 34,000 STEM jobs, many of them in computer and IT professions, according to the report. The state has more than 2.2 million small businesses - meaning Texas has more small businesses than the other 13 states have people. More than 390,000 are direct
employers, the report said, and they account for more than 45 percent of private sector jobs in the state. Small firms make up more than 98 percent of state employers. Massachusetts is an average performer when it comes to many Chamber criteria, but its status as a hub for STEM jobs - combined with research and development at colleges like Harvard
University, the Massachusetts Institute of Technology, and other institutions - was enough to bring it into the top five. Among the unimted efforts cited by the study was a 2012 law that creates a grant fund to invest in two or three technological areas that have the high potential to create a competitive global advantage. Did you know that Utah is adding STEM
jobs at the 3rd fastest pace in the country and that it is No.7 in high-tech business concentration? The state is well appreciating the creation of business. It ranks 3rd in the birth rate in business and 7th in terms of growth of self-employed workers, the Chamber said in a statement. The report also cited a government program through Weber State University
that offers technology and business skills training for residents and for running businesses in the community, as well as another mentoring and educational program for companies considering moving to Ogden, Utah.It it may not be surprising that Virginia is at the top of this list, given the growth of defence and the wider public sector over the past few years.
Virginia may just be the best state in the country for STEM jobs, according to the report, ranking No.1 in STEM job concentration, and No.2 in STEM job growth. Virginia also has the highest share of enterprises in high-tech industries, the Chamber said in a statement. It's not just beautiful landscapes and fresh mountain air. Colorado ranks in the top 20 for
every indicator that the Chamber used to rank states, leading to its No.2 ranking of entrepreneurship and innovation. Colorado clocked second place in the concentration of high-tech enterprises, along with 4th place in the fertility business, and 5th place in the concentration of STEM jobs, with a large number of new jobs in software development, engineering
services, and physical and biological sciences research. Maryland topped the list based on three things: its No.1 overall ranking for academic intensity is NIOCRIT, combined with its huge share of STEM jobs and high-tech businesses (enough to rank No. 2 and 3 in the country respectively). Recognizing the value of connecting tech startups with experienced
entrepreneurs, Maryland has launched a list of Maryland entrepreneurs resources, the Chamber's report said. By connecting emerging firms with people who have gone through this process, the list offers a chance to increase the survival of promising start-ups, ultimately creating jobs and increasing economic activity. Interestingly, Maryland was the average
in the pack in two of the six categories: business fertility and the rise of self-employed workers. Maybe this demonstrates one of the truths of entrepreneurship: Just because you start a business doesn't necessarily mean you're an entrepreneur. Entrepreneur.
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